
 

  



Fourth Sunday of Easter – May 3, 2020 
 

The Mass Schedule will be updated as soon as changes  

become available. 

 Mass Intentions 
Monday, May 4 

Acts 11:1-18…Ps 42:2-3, 43:3,4…Jn 10:1-10…Jn 20:19 

 Intention -  Rudy Siskey + 

Tuesday, May 5 

Acts 11:19-26…Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-7…Jn 10:22-30 

 Intention – Arthur and Helen Roseler + 

Wednesday, May 6 

Acts 12:34—13:5a…Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6 and …Jn 12:44-50 

      No intention scheduled 

Thursday, May 7 

8Acts 13:13-25…Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 25-27…Jn 13:16-20 

   Intention – John Robertson + 

Friday, May 8 

Acts 13:26-33…Ps 2:6-7, 8-9, 10-11ab…Jn 14:1-6… 

9:00 AM All School Mass (livestreamed) 

   Intention – King Family + 

Saturday, May 9 

Acts 13:44-52…Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4…Jn 14:7-14 

 Intention – John Puccio + 

Sunday, May 10 – Mother’s Day 

Acts 6:1-7…Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19…1 Pet 2:4-9…Jn 14:1-12 

10:00 AM - Mass (livestreamed)  

       Intention – All living and deceased Mothers 

 

At the time this bulletin was printed, the schedule for next 

week was unknown. The schedule will be updated as soon 

as it is available.  Please watch for more emails from 

Father Hansen and updates on Cathedral’s website soon. 

 

The Building and Grounds meeting has been rescheduled.  It 

will be Tuesday, June 2 at 5:30 PM in the Msgr. Dierkes 

Meeting Room.  If you would like to serve on this committee, 

you are welcome to join us.  

 

If you have an email address but have not been receiving 

Father Hansen’s letter and the church bulletin through your 

email, please notify the Parish Office so we can update our 

records. You will be able to receive the correspondence from 

Father Hansen and the bulletin through email much sooner 

(and save Cathedral some postage). If you do not have an 

email address, we are very happy to mail you Father’s letter 

and bulletin. Thank you so much!! 

 

Thank you to all who have sent in their contributions. For 

those using collection envelopes, if you are able, please mail 

them to the Parish Office. THANK YOU for your continued 

giving as best you can during these difficult times. As in your 

own homes, the bills continue to arrive. 

 

                            This Coming Week 
This calendar will be updated as soon as possible. 

School conducting distance learning until May 15. 

Monday, May 4 

12:00-1:00 PM Confessions - Church 

12:00 – 7:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

Tuesday, May 5 

12:00 – 1:00 PM  Confessions - Church 

12:00 – 7:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

7:00 PM  Rosary (livestreamed) 

Wednesday, May 6 

12:00 – 7:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

6:00-7:00 PM Confessions - Church 

Thursday, May 7 

12:00 – 1:00 PM  Confessions - Church 

12:00 – 7:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

3:15-4:00 PM 8
th

 Grade pick-up items-lower parking lot 

7:00 PM  Rosary (livestreamed) 

7:00 PM  8
th

 Grade Mass (livestreamed) 

Friday, May 8 

9:00 AM “All School” Mass (livestreamed) 

10:00 AM-12:00 PM Kindergarten certificates-Mrs. Supple’s 

     House 

12:00 – 1:00 PM  Confessions - Church 

12:00 – 7:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

Saturday, May 9 

10:00 AM-5:00 PM Church open for private prayer 

12:00 -1:00 PM     Confessions - Church 

7:00 PM     Rosary (livestreamed)   

Sunday, May 10 – Mother’s Day 
9:40 AM   Rosary (livestreamed) 

10:00 AM   Mass (livestreamed) 

12:00 -5:00 PM   Church open for private prayer 

Step By Step Instructions to view the Masses/Rosary/Messages 
You WILL need a computer or smart phone that is connected to the 

internet in order to watch the Mass on Sundays. 

You DO NOT need a Facebook account to watch the Mass. The 

parish Facebook page is open to the public so you can see the videos 

without needing an account. 

Go to the Cathedral website at cathedralsj.org, look under MASS 

TIMES, see link CLICK HERE which will take you directly to 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/CathedralStJoseph/videos/, which is 

the Cathedral Videos Page. If you scroll down, you will see a section 

that has all of the videos in small squares. The most recent video will 

be in the upper left hand corner in the first spot. When we go live, the 

video will be in this first spot and it will have a red badge that 

says LIVE on it. Click on the video and it will automatically come up 

and begin to play. If have questions, please feel free to contact 

Deacon Joshua Fultz at deaconfatz@gmail.com  or watch video at 

https://youtu.be/mulqYSNqLyI 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $15,569.50  $    795.00 

Week 2 $14,676.50  $   152.00 

Week 3 $19,201.00  $    365.00 

Week 4 $10,660.39  $      45.00 

Total: $60,107.39  $ 1,357.00   

Please watch the live-streamed Rosary at 7:00 PM on 

Tues., Thurs., and Sat.; the “All School” Mass on Friday at 

9:00 AM; the Rosary before Mass at 9:40 AM and 10:00 

AM Mass on Sunday, all on Facebook.   

For easy access, go to Cathedral’s website: 

https://www.cathedralsj.org  

Look under “Mass Times” and click on “Click Here”.  

You will be taken directly to Cathedral’s FB page. 

OR 

Go directly to Cathedral’s Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/ CathedralStJoseph/videos/ 

 

 

https://cathedralsj.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/CathedralStJoseph/videos/
mailto:deaconfatz@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/mulqYSNqLyI
http://www.cathedralsj.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/%20CathedralStJoseph/


The Lord is my shepherd: there is nothing I shall want (Ps 23:1-3a)
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Outpace Poverty, with Catholic Charities during the 

month of May when they host a (Virtual) 5K Run/Walk 

that benefits their work in addressing poverty.  We will ask our 

team members to participate individually or if together, 

maintaining at least the 6 ft. suggested social distance.  The 

funds raised by this event have taken on heightened 

importance: at-risk families are struggling even more in these 

anxious and uncertain times. They may have lost wages or 

even their employment due to restaurant, retail and venue 

closures. School closures may mean that their children have 

lost food security as part of their educational day. And an 

unfortunate number will deal with the actual illness.  They are 

seeing a large increase in requests for assistance.  You can be 

part of the response to this need by registering 

at www.outpacepoverty.org.  The registration fee of $25 

includes a t-shirt.  Contact Nancy Butters, with questions or for 

help registering at  nbutters@ccharities.com or 816-659-8266.   
 
Spring into life…give blood.  The Salvation Army is 

sponsoring a Blood Drive on May 5, 10 AM-3 PM, at their 

Community Center, 602 Messanie.  Contact: 1-800-733-2767 

or RedCrossBlood.org and enter StJoeSalvationArmy to 

schedule an appointment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHECK THIS OUT . . . The Good News of Cathedral 

 Congratulations and many blessings to Catherine and 

Deacon Steve Welsh who celebrated their 55
th

 wedding 

anniversary on May 1. 

 

School and ECC News 

 Distance Learning will continue and is required through 

May 15, which will be the last day of school for students  

in grades 1-7. Final grades will be posted on Sycamore by 

May 19.  

 As the school plans for the future, it is important that they 

have an accurate count of students returning. Thank you to 

those who have returned your registration paperwork.  If 

you have not done so, please return it as soon as possible. 

Paperwork can be mailed to the school at 518 N. 11th St., 

St. Joseph, MO 64501, or dropped off at the Parish 

Office.  If you do not plan to return to Cathedral next year, 

please reach out to Mrs. Evans as soon as possible.  

 

Cathedral Cash: Order virtual gift cards through ScripNow to 

use via the computer or your phone by going online to 

www.shopwithscrip.com. Unfortunately, the grocery stores 

HyVee, Price Chopper, and most local restaurants are not 

available for ScripNow purchase.  To use ScripNow, you need 

to be set up on Presto Pay or a credit card.  Each time you use 

Presto Pay, it costs 15 cents.  Your cards will be available 

within minutes by going to “dashboard”, then “my wallet”. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of this school fundraiser. 

 

Father Hansen’s message… 

 

As the city of St. Joseph begins to open again, our public worship, the Mass, will begin again too. The Diocese has an update as of 

Thursday; it can be seen here: https://kcsjcatholic.org/coronavirus-updates/liturgical-guidelines/ 

Look for new emails (Cathedral and St. Mary’s) and changes to the Cathedral website for Mass times for next weekend (May 9
th

 

and 10
th

), and during the week!! 

 

I write this from the front porch of the Cathedral rectory, on the Feast of St. Joseph the Worker. As I look across the parking lot 

toward the west, I see the Cathedral’s St. Gianna ECC. Next week the “punch list” will be made and after the State officials can 

walk through it will be a fully licensed early childhood center. The first room seen upon entering the Center will be the Atrium. 

There, children will learn the goodness and love of God through hands on puzzles and exercises in a method called Catechesis of 

the Good Shepherd.  

 

The Liturgy of the Hours for today, that all priests and Religious are required to pray, includes a quote from the Second Vatican 

Council proper for St. Joseph the Worker. Two of the paragraphs are: 

Man, created in God’s image, has been commissioned to master the earth and all it contains, and so rule the world in justice and 

holiness. He is to acknowledge God as the creator of all, and to see himself and the whole universe in relation to God, in order that 

all things may be subject to man, and God’s name be an object of wonder and praise over all the earth. 

This commission extends to even the most ordinary activities of everyday life. Where men and women, in the course of gaining a 

livelihood for themselves and their families, offer appropriate service to society, they can be confident that their personal efforts 

promote the work of the Creator, confer benefit on their fellowmen, and help to realize God’s plan in history. 

 

It is my prayer that children who enter the Center will benefit from the work of their fellowmen. That they learn in the Atrium, but 

in the Center as a whole, the great dignity of work. The men and women who have played a part in the Center – from Kristen 

Supple & Jocelyn Winter, the directors during the inquiry and construction phases, to the Knight of Columbus, to John Modlin & 

Bill Francis, Chris Herner and his employees and subcontractors, and all those that helped in this Phase I of Beacon on the Hill – 

have been a great example of what we want the children to learn. Without all the generous benefactors, too – from school children 

with small pledges to those able to make large pledges – none of this would be possible. Thank you all! St. Joseph the Worker, pray 

our Phase comes to completion with the Bishop’s Blessing late this summer or in the fall! St. Gianna and the Blessed Virgin Mary, 

pray for us, too! 

 

. 

 

 

 

Stewardship makes a difference… Cathedral’s 

Garage Sale has been rescheduled.  It will be on Friday, June 

26 and Saturday, June 27, at the Knights of Columbus 

Council #571 Hall at 4520 Mitchell Avenue.  Please start 

gathering your goodies.  More details to come. 
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